
Mr. John Cheever 
Cedar Lane 
Ossining , NY 10562 

Dear Mr. Cheever: 

July 25, 1977 

Thank you so much for your generosity in donating 
your fe e back to Bennington College. Your presence and class 
were a tremendous contribution to the success of the Workshops; 
your donation helps make it all the more successful in other, 
less abstract, areas. 

We hope you'll be able to join us again in the future. 
Many, many thanks. 

CG/jw 

Sincerely, 

Christine Graham 
Director 


